
 

 

 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
July 5, 2011 
 

 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2010-0140: Parry Sound Power Corporation 2011 Rates 
 

VECC has reviewed the Draft Rate Order filed by Parry Sound Power 
Corporation (“PSP”) and the comments of Board staff on the Draft Rate Order as 
filed on June 29, 2010.  VECC would like to offer the following additional 
comments on the Draft Rate Order: 
 

1. OM&A Level: Page 2 of the Revenue Requirement Work Form (RRWF) 
shows the approved amount to be $1,525,589 while page 17 of the 
Board’s Decision shows these to be $1,524,745.  Please reconcile this 
difference.   
  

2.  Depreciation/Amortization Adjustment:  Please explain how the $2,000 
downward adjustment shown on page 2 of the RRWF was calculated. 
 
 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
Encl. 
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